
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The government is proposing drastic funding cuts for all state run nursery 
schools across the country from 2019.  This will mean that the country's 400 
state nursery schools face the threat of closure.  This article from the TES 
explains the problem in more detail. 

A campaign has been launched to "Save Nursery Schools".  You can visit the 
campaign website here - www.savenurseryschools.org 

 

You can help the campaign by: 

· Signing the petition - https://petition.parliament.uk/petitions/171052 - the 
aim is to have 10,000 signatures ASAP.  

· Share, share, share - Forward this email and share the petition on social media 

· Write to your MP  

· Contact local or national media 

 I hope you can lend them your support. 

 

Sarah Helm 

Head Teacher 


